Stanwood-Camano School District Board of Directors

January 4, 2022 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 are formally approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

- 1. \$9,500.00 from the Dorothy Koch Family Foundation to Elger Bay Elementary to promote the science, technology, engineering, art and math (STEAM) program through hands-on activities, and to enhance the library collection with social-emotional curriculum and award-winning books representing diversity.
- 2. \$5,000.00 from the Washington Association of School Administrators (WASA) in support of the district's vision and focus on the learning and engagement of students and staff through participation in WASA's Instructional Leadership Network. The \$5,000.00 donation is in the form of professional development funds.
- 3. \$2,000.00 from Cedarhome PTO to be applied toward the cost of a new kiln for Cedarhome Elementary.